
BELLSOUTH TELECOMMUNICATIONS, INC. 

Waiver of Termination Liability Charges for  

Disconnecting Transport of Only non-EUA DSL Connection 

DESCRIPTION AND JUSTIFICATION 

TRANSMITTAL NO. 950 

 

INTRODUCTION 

With this filing, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (hereinafter referred to as 

"BellSouth") is revising its Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Section 28 to waive Termination 

Liability Charges (TLCs) for disconnection prior to fulfilling the customer-specified 

commitment period of facilities utilized in the transport of only BellSouth ADSL 

service Connection not associated with End-User Aggregation (EUA).  

Transmittal No. 950 is being filed on January 17, 2006 to become effective 

February 1, 2006.     

 

 

JUSTIFICATION FOR TARIFF MODIFICATION 

BellSouth no longer offers PVC based DSL (DSL not associated with EUA) 

arrangements.  BellSouth is making this change to waive TLCs for transport of 

existing PVC based DSL to provide NSPs additional flexibility in transitioning 

their service arrangements.   

 
 

 


